
 

 

 

 

Circular No. 03 of the year 2024 

regarding 

Eid al-Fitr holiday for the year 1445 Hijri 

 

To the kind attention of all Ministries and Federal Entities, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

extend its best regards to you, wishing everyone success and prosperity, and 

congratulate you on the occasion of the approaching Eid Al-Fitr of this year 1445 

Hijri, may God bring it back to everyone with goodness and blessings. 

According to the directives of the Council of Ministers, FAHR would like to inform 

all ministries and federal entities that the Eid al-Fitr holiday for this year 1445 Hijri 

will be for one week, from April 8, 2024 and official work will resume on April 15, 

2024. 

We pray God Almighty to bring this occasion back to the leadership, government 

and people of the United Arab Emirates with good health and well-being. 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

Issued on March 31, 2024 


